
9,560 Lbs
4.78 Tons

50,954 wings

Dorchester Shrine Club
2025 January Newsletter 

Upcoming Events

Dorchester Shrine Club
1/4 DCS Installation
1/8 Board Meeting

1/15 General Meeting

DSC 2025 Board

2024 Big Wing Night Stats Event Reservations

Reservation Info
843-834-8313

President: Michael Dopkant 843-259-1654

1st Vice President: Ronnie Freitas 843-270-0813

 2nd Vice President: Bill Benjamin 843-270-9321

Treasurer: Mickey Gibbs 843-297-0101 

Secretary: Thomas Tallent 843-819-1749

Dear DSC Members,

I am honored to announce that I am your president-elect for 2025. Serving on the board of DSC for the past
several years has been an incredible experience, and I am truly grateful for the support and trust you have
placed in me by electing me as your president for the upcoming year.

First and foremost, I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to our 2024 president Tim Weaver for his
remarkable leadership, hard work, and dedication over the past year. His contributions have been invaluable,
and we are all grateful for his accomplishments.

I also want to express my deep appreciation to the current board of directors. Your hard work, dedication, and
countless hours have made 2024 a tremendous success. It has been a pleasure working alongside such a
committed and passionate team.

Looking ahead to 2025, I am filled with excitement and high hopes for what we can achieve together. I am
confident that the upcoming year will be successful, and I have several fundraiser ideas that I am eager to
bring to the table to ensure our continued success.

Thank you once again for your support. I am looking forward to a fantastic year ahead and working closely
with all of you to achieve our goals.

BE THE DRIVE IN 25

Mike Dopkant

FROM THE PRESIDENT: MICHAEL DOPKANTFROM THE PRESIDENT: MICHAEL DOPKANT

Omar Shrine Center
1/9 Installation Rehearsal (OSC) 6 PM

1/10-1/12 Omar Installation
1/19 Omar Organizational Meeting (BSC) 2 PM

1/24-1/26 Charleston Boat Show
1/30 Omar: E-W Shrine Bowl-Frisco, TX

Units
1/1 Omar Clowns Unit Mtg

1/3 Directors Staff Mtg
1/2 VIP Mtg

Al Hallman: 843-296-3314

JD Dulaney: 843-302-6118

Richard Fisher: 843-708-7046

Chris Caron: 843-437-4540

Directors

tel:8438348313

